
From: Sheets, Cheri
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health; "MacLeod, Carryl G"
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Ehlert, Rosy; Coulter, Alexis N; Brian Silva (bsilva@craworld.com)
Subject: RE: 307233 Livermore/ Mills Square Park 2259 First Street, Livermore
Date: Monday, July 27, 2015 1:44:25 PM

 
Jerry
 
The City has been meeting with Chevron to discuss Chevron’s allegations that the City contributed to
 the contamination at the site. At this time the City has not seen any evidence to support that
 allegation.
 
The City does not believe that these discussions about monetary contributions should hold up the
 approved schedule for testing and developing a remediation plan and ask that you not extend the
 schedule for these activities.  
 
Should incontrovertible proof be provided that the City did contribute to contamination of the site,
 the City will agree to pay for its incremental share of the testing and remediation costs, but again
 that should not hold up the project any longer than it already has.
 
Sincerely,
 
Cheri R. Sheets
City Engineer, Engineering Division
Community & Economic Development Department
City of Livermore
(925) 960-4500
www.cityoflivermore.net
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